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BHEL contributes Rupees Twenty Crore to Swachh
Bharat Kosh

New Delhi, March 11: Bharat Heavy Electricals Limited (BHEL) has made a humble
contribution to the Swachh Bharat Kosh launched by the Hon'ble Prime Minister, Sh.
Narendra Modi. To this effect, on behalf of BHEL, a cheque of Rupees Twenty Crore
was presented by Sh. B. Prasada Rao, CMD, BHEL, to Sh. Rattan P. Wattal,
Secretary, Department of Expenditure, Ministry of Finance, in the presence of Dr.
Rajan S. Katoch, Secretary (HI), Ministry of Heavy Industries and Public Enterprises.
Dr. Vivek Joshi, Administrator, Swachh Bharat Kosh, Directors on the Board of BHEL
and other senior officials of the Department of Expenditure, the Department of
Heavy Industry and BHEL were also present on the occasion.
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